School District No. 60

PEACE RIVER NORTH
10112 - 105 Avenue, Fort St. John, British Columbia V1J 4S4 Phone: (250) 262-6000 Fax: (250) 262-6046
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

June 11, 2014

Dear Parents:

On June 6", the BC Teachers’ Federation served notice that a third round of rotating strikes is planned
for this week. According to the schedule sent out by the BCTF, our district will be affected Friday, June
13th, 2014.

As with the previous two rotating strike days, schools will be without staff and unable to offer a full
program of instruction or provide adequate levels of supervision. In the interest of student safety,
parents are asked not to drop children off at schools on this day. Busses will not run on Friday.

It was announced last night that teachers have voted to support the BCTF, should the union decide to go
to a full walkout in the future. Teachers have indicated that 72 hours notice will be given in the event of a
full strike. Negotiations continue between the provincial government and the BCTF. Hopefully a
settlement will soon bring this strike to an end. Information about bus runs, or any future job action days,
will be provided through the local media and our school district website www.prn.bc.ca.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely

Dave Sloan
Superintendent of Schools
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